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Jerry Anderson 

Online request for the 
forwarding address of 
an individual. 10/11/13 11/6/13 11/8/13 16 REF No No 14-01 

Tyrone Burnett 

Online request 
forwarded to the 
Commission for our 
information regarding 
a public investigation. 10/13/13 11/13/13 11/12/13 21 GIF No No 14-02 

Jack Gillum 

Request for copies of 
emails sent during the 
last 5 years containing 
specific language 
along with any 
contracts with private 
security companies 
used to carry out 
agency functions 10/16/13 11/13/13 11/14/13 19 GIF Yes No 14-03 

Kim Elliott 

Request for 
information between 
the USPS and one of 
their vendors. 10/16/13 11/13/13 11/14/13 19 GIF No No 14-04 

Brad Dudas 

Online request for the 
total volume of 
presorted first class 
mail, total volume of 
presorted first class 
flats, total volume of 
standard class mail 
and the total volume 
of standard class flats. 10/23/13 11/21/13 11/21/13 20 REF No No 14-05 

Theodore Wood 

Online request for the 
forwarding address of 
an individual. 10/23/13 11/6/13 11/21/13 9 REF No No 14-06 
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Peggy Stefan 

Online request for the 
rental amount the 
USPS pays at a specific 
location. 10/26/13 11/20/13 11/25/13 17 REF No No 14-07 

Sintora 
Vanderhorst 

Online request for a 
postal receipt for 
confirmation of 
circulation claim 12/2/13 12/4/13 12/31/13 2 REF No No 14-08 

Luke Rosiak 

Online request for 
access to and copies 
of investigation 
reports or other 
reviews by this 
agency's Office of the 
Inspector General 
that focus primarily 
on another (i.e. not 
PRC or USPS) agency, 
department or other 
governmental entity, 
compiled between 
Jan. 1, 2004 and the 
date this search is 
conducted. 12/2/13 12/13/13 12/31/13 9 GIF No Yes 14-09 

Travis 
Zimmermann 

Online request for 
clarification on why 
he did not pass the 
Inspection Service 
Entry Level 
Assessment Center 
exam. 12/17/13 12/20/13 1/16/14 3 REF No No 14-10 

Jeffrey London 

Online request for a 
copy of The Postal 
Regulatory 
Commission’s lists of 
outstanding and stale 
dated checks. 12/24/13 1/24/14 1/24/14 20 GIF No No 14-11 
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Doug F. Carlson 

Request for all 
records, including 
email messages, 
created since July 1, 
2013, that constitute 
communications 
between the PRC and 
the USPS regarding 
mail collection times 
from collection boxes 
at post offices, 
stations, branches, or 
other postal facilities. 1/7/14 2/5/14 2/5/14 20 GIF No Yes 14-12 

William Taylor 

Online request for the 
forwarding address of 
an individual. 1/18/14 1/24/14 2/19/14 3 REF No No 14-13 

Elizabeth 
Schwartz 

Online request for the 
forwarding address of 
an individual. 1/28/14 2/11/14 2/26/14 10 REF No No 14-14 

Louis Telerico 

Online request for all 
related information of 
all mailings reported 
missing or stolen 
between the Postal 
Service and a specific 
forensic laboratory 
between 2000 and 
the February 2014. 2/25/14 3/24/14 3/25/14 19 REF No No 14-15 

Ryan Bellmore 

Online request for 
information regarding 
the transcription 
services utilized by 
the Commission for 
public meetings and 
hearings. 3/4/14 N/A 4/1/14 N/A WITHDRAWN No No 14-16 
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Anthony Ajebon 

Request for 
information regarding 
the results of his 
personal background 
check conducted by 
the Commission.  3/18/14 3/25/14 4/15/14 5 REF No No 14-17 

Mark 
Diamondstein 

Request for the 
docket numbers of 
any proceedings 
involving the Postal 
Service’s negotiated 
service agreement(s) 
with Staples, Inc. and 
any documents in file 6/3/14 6/11/14 7/1/14 6 DIF No Yes 14-18 

Bob Cusack 

Online request for 
copies of all weekly 
activity reports 
produced by the 
Office of the Inspector 
General for the year 
2014 to date. 6/6/14 6/11/14 7/7/14 2 GIF No Yes 14-19 

James W. 
Ackerman 

Request for copies of 
all investigative and 
review reports made 
after the incident of 
an individual and a 
Health Care Center. 6/9/14 6/11/14 7/8/14 2 GIF No No 14-20 

Bob Cusack 

Online request for 
copies of all questions 
submitted and 
answers regarding 
Questions for the 
Record produced 
between 1/1/14 to 
present. 6/9/14 6/27/14 7/8/14 14 GIF No Yes 14-21 

Thomas J. Mosca 

Online request for the 
forwarding address of 
an individual. 6/12/14 6/27/14 7/11/14 11 REF No No 14-22 



 

Requestor 
Nature of 
Request 

Date 
Received 

Response 
Sent 

Anticipated 
Response 

Date 

Response
Time 

(Days) 
Action 
Taken 

Expedited 
Processing 

Fee  
Waiver 

Tracking 
Number 

Mary Margaret 
Looby 

Online request for the 
forwarding address of 
an individual. 6/18/14 6/27/14 7/17/14 7 REF No Yes 14-23 

Anita C. Brannon 

Online request for the 
forwarding address of 
an individual. 7/3/14 7/9/14 8/1/14 3 REF No No 14-24 

Luis Ching 

Online request for the 
forwarding address of 
an individual. 7/31/14 8/7/14 8/28/14 5 REF No No 14-25 

MSPB Watch 

Request for copies of 
all NoFEAR Act annual 
reports submitted by 
the Commission to 
Congress. 8/12/14 9/10/2014 9/10/14 20 GIF No Yes 14-26 

American Bridge 
21st Century 

Request for copies of 
all correspondence 
between the 
Chairman, 
Commissioners and 
the Director of PAGR 
and various public 
officials. 8/20/14 9/18/14 9/18/14 20 GIF No Yes 14-27 

Larry Kaufman 

Online request for 
replies to complaints 
made by the 
consumer to the 
USPS. 8/24/2014 9/19/14 9/22/2014 19 GIF No No 14-28 

Robert Rabbat 

Online request for 
information relating 
to the identity of the 
holder of a specific 
P.O. Box. 9/18/2014  10/17/2014   No Yes 14-29 

Jessica Blocker 

Online request for the 
forwarding address of 
an individual. 9/19/2014  10/20/2014   No No 14-30 


